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We talked about Pudsey Bear and what Children in Need is about. They 

all thought it was a good idea to look after children who weren’t as lucky 

as they were and were very sweet giving suggestions of what they could 

do to help.  “I have got lots of toys I could share.” “I’ve got food I can 

give.” “We’ve got a spare room someone could have.” They all worked 

well together to collect yellow leaves to fill in Pudsey. Matilda and Mia-

Grace wanted to find sticks and stones for his mouth and eyes. Oliver 

found spotty leaves that he thought would be good for the eye patch. 

Oliver H wanted to make a different Pudsey and fill it with sticks instead 

of leaves. Everyone was busy and involved. They then enjoyed playing a 

special version of hide and seek called “Pudsey, where are you?”. 


